

A. PHONETICS

I Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

1. A. equipment B. experiment C. excellent D. expensive
2. A. centimeter B. corn C. city D. central
3. A. burst B. coast C. question D. suggest
4. A. celebrate B. federation C. market D. fed
5. A. chance B. chocolate C. chin D. backache

II Choose the word with the different stress pattern.

1. A. pedestrian B. subway C. drugstore D. bakery
2. A. cathedral B. police C. antique D. noisy
3. A. fireworks B. festival C. dancer D. convenient
4. A. exciting B. polluted C. noisy D. expensive
5. A. incredible B. suburb C. backyard D. difficult



B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

III Match the definition in column A with the phrase in column B.

A	B
1. A person who lives next door.	a. Relatives
2. It is a place where we buy stamps, envelopes or send letters.	b. Neighbor
3. A person who travels around the world and visit interesting places.	c. Fireworks
4. You visit them on Tet holiday.	d. Post office
5. Something you see in the sky at night in festivals.	e. Tourist

1..... 2.....3..... 4.....5.....

V Find and correct the mistakes in the following sentences.

1. The streets are very busy and noise every day because there are many shops

A

B

C

D

=>

2. He must makes his bed after he wakes up every day.

A

B

C

D

3. My new school is most modern than my old one.

A

B

C

D

4. You must walk on grass when you see the sign "No walking"

A

B

C

D

5. We travelled to Singapore with our family next week.

A

B

C

D

VI Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

1. Which country is, Viet Nam or Japan?

A. large

B. larger

C. largest

D. the largest

2. You should bring a with you when you walk into a forest because you may lose your way.

A. camera

B. torch

C. phone

D. compass

3. You can buy fruits and vegetables in a

A. cinema

B. post office

C. hospital

D. grocery

4. Could you me the to the nearest hotel?

A. tell/ road

B. show/ way

C. tell/ street

D. show/ road.

5. Life in the city is more than that in the countryside.

A. convenient

B. busier

C. quitter

D. boring

6. There are a lot of amusement parks our neighborhood.

A. on

B. in

C. at

D. in front of

7. You can improve your health by doing activities.

A. indoor B. outdoor C. outside D. inside

8. There is a theatre Nguyen Du Street. First go straight, then left.

A. in/ take B. on/ turn C. at/ turn D. by/ take

9. Ayres Rock is not themountainthe world.

A. higher/ in B. highest/in C. higher/on D. highest/on

10. When New Year comes, people in different countries always wear theirclothes.

A. tradition B. normal C. ordinary D. traditional

VII Choose the suitable word to put into each blank.

wonders art gallery neighborhood city centre waterfall

1. It's the most marvelousin this place.
2. I can see a lot of shopping centres in my
3. Hanging Garden of Babylon is one of the most famousin the world.
4. Anis a place where we can look at so many paintings.
5. The new railway station is inconvenient for us because it's very far from the

C. READING

VIII Read the passage and do the tasks.

My name is Ben and I come from Australia. I am 24 years old and I live in a small town near Sydney called Branton. I don't have a job now, but normally I work as a delivery man. I live with my very beautiful wife, Maria, in a nice house in Branton. We don't have any child...maybe next year. My wife is an actress, but she isn't very famous. She acts in a small theatre in our town. At the weekend, we like to go swimming in a big lake near our house. I normally get up at eight o'clock, but on Thursday I get up at six o'clock because that is the day when I go running in the park.

A. True/ False questions.

1. Ben lives in Sydney, Australia.
2. He is 25 years next year.
3. His normal job is cleaning the window.....
4. Ben is single.
5. He doesn't have any child.



IX Choose the best replies for the questions.

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1.What shall we do this afternoon? | a. Let's play football. |
| 2.It's your bicycle, isn't it? | b. No, let's take the bus. It's coming. |
| 3.They'll go abroad next year, won't they? | c. No, it isn't. Mine is over there. |
| 4.Shall we walk there? | d. Certainly. Go straight, then turn left. |
| 5.Can you tell me the way to the library please. | e. They're playing football outside. |
| | f.Yes, they will. |

1+.....2+.....3+.....4+.....5+.....

X Read the following passage and choose the correct answer

NOISY NEIGHBORS

Do you sometimes have problems with your neighbor such as noise or littering? Well, the people of Pilton Somerset, England have such problems every summer. For three or four days every year, the village is full of people of all ages who come here for the annual Glastonbury pop music festival. They usually stay in tents, caravans and motorhomes. They leave drink cans and papers all over the street. The music plays until the early hours of the morning, and you can hear people talking and singing all night. The quiet country village becomes a nightmare to live in and some villagers are even thinking of moving to another village. A villager said that last year; "I don't want to stop the Glastonbury Festival. I just want the fans to enjoy the festival without disturbing normal village life".

1. What happen in Pilton Somerset every summer?

- A. The neighbors are noisy. B. There are many villagers.
C. There is a pop music festival. D. the villagers litter the street.
2. Visitors litter the street with
- A. tents B. caravans C. motorhomes D. cans and papers
3. How long is the pop music festival every year?
- A. one night B. The whole summer
C. Three or four days D. The whole year
4. What is Pilton like during the rest of the year?
- A. A noisy place B. A quiet village C. A nightmare D. A music concert
5. The villagers just want to
- A. have a normal life as usual B. stop the fans enjoy the festival
C. move far away D. put an end to the festival